
-----Original Message----- 
From: Meloche, Richard 
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 11:10 AM 
To: Auger, Robert <rauger@essex.ca>; Brown, Shelley <sbrown@essex.ca> 
Cc: Nepszy, Chris <cnepszy@essex.ca>; CouncilMembers <CouncilMembers@essex.ca> 
Subject: Request for Tues Feb 17 Agenda 
 
Again under new business ... 
I’ve recently been notified that the Town no longer installs signs along our roadways to warn drivers of 
Autistic children in particular neighbourhoods. I’d like to have a discussion on this to determine why and 
how this change came about. I don’t remember there being a discussion to advise council of the change. 
Does this include roadway signs for deaf and blind as well? What about deer crossings or turtle 
crossings? 
If this is not allowed under New Business I would furthermore request a notice of motion in regard to a 
report from administration on this subject. 
Thanks 
Richard 
 
Richard Meloche 
Deputy-Mayor 
Town of Essex 
Mobile: 519-982-2776 
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is intended only for the 
use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or acting on 
behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure, conversion to hard copy, dissemination, 
reproduction or other use of any part of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this 
communication in error or without authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove 
it from your system. 
 

mailto:rauger@essex.ca
mailto:sbrown@essex.ca
mailto:cnepszy@essex.ca
mailto:CouncilMembers@essex.ca

	From: Meloche, Richard

